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April 3, 2018 
 
Ms. Louise Levert 
Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 
280 Slater Street,  
P.O. Box 1046, Stn. B 
Ottawa, ON    K1P 5S9 
 
Dear Ms. Levert 
 
St. Paul’s on-the-Hill Community Food Bank has enjoyed the strong support of Ontario Power 
Generation (OPG) for many years.  We support their request to renew their operating licence for another 
10 years. 
 
As a non-profit organization staffed entirely by volunteers we are dependent on the community for food 
donations and financial support.  Thanks to OPG’s support, we are able to help those in need within our 
community.   
 
Here are just some of the ways that OPG has supported us thorough the years: 
• Providing annual financial support through the Community Citizenship Program 
• Participation in and financial support for our annual golf tournament 
• Creation of the Community Garden in Pickering with encouragement for volunteers to donate 

produce to our food bank 
• Donating funds to our annual Christmas food and toy drive 
• Encouraging staff to support us financially through United Way donations 
• Encouraging staff and social groups within OPG to organize food drives 
• Providing opportunities for us to network with community groups and supporters 
 
In 2018 the Food Bank has undergone an extensive renovation.  We have increased our warehouse space 
to over 3000 sq. feet, almost doubling our space and all under one roof.  This will enable us to continue to 
serve our clients in a more spacious and safe environment.   
 
We are very grateful for the active and generous support provided by OPG to our food bank and other 
worthy charitable causes in our community. 
 
Regards, 

 
Margaret Jocz 
Director/Volunteer 
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